Saint James Parish

896 MAIN STREET • MANCHESTER, CONNECTICUT 06040 TELEPHONE: (860) 643 4129 • FAX: (860) 643 4130 • WWW.STJAMESMANCHESTER.ORG

October 11, 2019

Dear Parents:

My name is Macy Jordan and I am the Religious Education Coordinator for Saint James Parish. I am writing to offer my services to you and your family regarding the sacraments of Baptism, First Penance and First Eucharist.

If you have a child who has not received the sacrament of Baptism, regardless of age, they will be able to do so this school year. If you have a child in grades 3 to 8 who have not received the sacraments of First Penance and First Eucharist and would like them to do so, this may also be arranged.

Children in grade 2 are eligible to receive the sacraments of First Penance and Eucharist. Please advise their teacher that they will be doing so. As parents it will be necessary to attend a meeting. The dates and times of the meetings are Monday, January 13th and Thursday, January 16th at 7 p.m. in the St. James church hall. It is only necessary to attend one of these meetings. If you have an older child who received the sacraments between 2011 through 2019 it is not necessary to attend the meeting. Information and questions regarding the celebration of these sacraments will be addressed at the meeting.

If you would like your child to receive any of these sacraments, please email me at macybpj@aol.com, call me at 860-645-0164-h, call the rectory at 860-643-4129 or notify your child's teacher or Ms. Sager in the school office. Please give us your (parent's) names, home address and phone contacts, child's name, date of birth, child's grade and the name of their teacher. If your child has been Baptized we will need to see the original certificate and make a copy of the document. Parents of grade 2 students do not need to contact me as I will be in touch with their teachers.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any additional questions or need more information. You may also leave a message with the school secretary at 860-643-5088 or the church secretary at 860-643-4129.

God bless you and your families.

Macy Jordan

Macy Jordan Religious Education Coordinator